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Not Forgetting the Fallen – Remembering Those 

Who Made the Ultimate Sacrifice 

Saturday 10th November 2018 
HPCC has been working with Fields in Trust to designate Yr Eithin, Penderyn, and Y Cefndon, 

Hirwaun as Centenary Fields to commemorate the lives lost in World War 1 and to protect 

these open spaces for generations to come. In addition to this, the Community Council is 

funding the installation of a memorial bench at each site. 

Join us on Saturday 10th November 2018 to dedicate each site, followed by free 

refreshments at Hirwaun Village Hall: 

10am – Yr Eithin, Penderyn (Church Road entrance) 

11.15am – Y Cefndon, Hirwaun (Playground entrance) 

12pm-2pm Refreshments - Hirwaun Village Hall 

All welcome to all or part of this community event. 

 

Additionally, we have received funding from the Armed Forces Covenant Fund/There But Not There to 

receive silhouettes to bring to mind those who went to war and did not return home. These silhouettes will 

be placed throughout Hirwaun and Penderyn. 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/bycp/5651100233/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/2.0/

